



Parents Evening
Macmillan Coffee Morning
Next Steps Event
Annual review meetings
Tutor Cup Trophy Challenges
Children in Need
Presentation evening for the leavers
Christmas buffet

It has been a very busy and fruitful term. This is the first term where it has
felt like 'business as usual' after the disruptions caused by COVID. We have
managed to host all the events that we had planned which have included:






As well as this, students have been back out in the community enjoying many

trips and visits e.g. the Gaia exhibition, 'The Art Room' in The Meadows and
the community allotments. 



Staff have been working incredibly hard to further improve the quality of

what we offer to our students. I would like to thank them for all of their
continued hard work.  



I would also like to thank you for all your support, kind words and generous

gifts.



I hope that you and your families have a relaxing, safe and joyous Christmas
break. 



With all good wishes, 



Ms Lisa Walker, College Lead
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Dear parents/carers,



Well done to the
students and staff

from B&E. They made
some beautiful

Christmas cards and
gifts. Their sale raised

an amazing £155.
Some of their cards

were even bought by
an NHS ward.  

College returns on
Thursday 5th January.


